




























"I, and the other teachers who attended the camp with the students, have seen each 
of  them grow in self-confidence, self- determination and cultural appreciation since 
their return. As a group, they now have a shared connection across cultures and 
year groups, have each demonstrated increased leadership skills and increased 
engagement with their studies since returning to school.“ 

- Steve Beaton, Principal, Hampton High School. 
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